
James J. Rafferty, P.C. 
jra.lferty@adamsrafferty. com 

Ms. Liza Paden 

ADAMS & RAFFERTY 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

A Professional Association * 
675 Massachusetts Avenue 

Cambridge, MA 02139 

May4, 2018 

Cambridge Community Development 
344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 

Dear Ms. Paden: 

Re: Planning Board Case No. 256 
34-36 Hampshire Street 

Telephone (617) 492-4100 
Fax (617) 492-3131 

Please be advised that the petitioner in the above-captioned Special Permit sold the 
property to 34-40 Hampshire Street, LLC on March 8, 2018. fu order to provide sufficient time 
to pursue the development of the site, the new owners are requesting an extension of the Special 
Permit issued by the Planning Board for an additional year until July 1, 2018. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

JJR/pwc 

*not a partnership 


